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From:   Warden Chris Peabody 

  
Date:  February 1, 2024    

 

Recommendation: 

That the Emergency Management Program Committee Terms of Reference be approved. 

Report Summary: 

The Emergency Management Program Committee reviewed and updated the attached Terms 
of Reference. 

The Striking Committee has reviewed and recommends approval of the revised Terms of 
Reference for the Emergency Management Program Committee. 

Background: 

The Emergency Management Program Committee (EMPC) is required by the Emergency 
Management and Civil Program Act. The Terms of Reference has been reviewed and updated 
with minor administrative changes including updating the composition of the Committee to 
reflect to current position titles.  

Financial/Staffing/Legal/IT Considerations: 

There are no financial considerations to this report. 

Report Author: 

Linda White, Clerk 

Approved for Submission: 

Christine MacDonald, Chief Administrative Officer 

 


